

A hardy welcome to our new member!

# Jorge (Geroge) Estrada



03/04	Wendy Weisman	03/17	Ann Fleming
03/08	Connie Laughlin	03/25	Yvonne Key
03/14	Jim Murray	03/27	Renate Engert
03/IS	Jean Bertino	03/31	Maureen Weeks

### Future Social Events

**Brunches/Lunches** - If you would like to spearhead planning for brunches and/or lunches for our group, please call Nancy at (760) 716-9000.

### Stomp 'n' Chomps



Watch for a Coaster trip to San Diego with lunch at the Brigantine slated for April. Details will be provided in the next newsletter.

We are also considering a private tour of the San Diego Botanical Gardens in Encinitas with lunch after. The admission is \$15 for seniors (60+). If you are interested, please call Ann Fleming at 760-436-6425.

#### SAVE THE DATE:

Summer Potluck at Palomar Estates East Clubhouse - June 22, 2025, 4-7 PM.

### Dance Lessons Are Fun!



The NCWW Club offers FREE dance lessons for our members from 2:00-3:30 pm on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays of each month! If you haven't checked out this free activity with professional teachers, you might want to add

these dates to your calendar!

Call Anne Pearson at (858) 610-4816 for more information. The lessons are located at the Palomar Estates East clubhouse located at 650 S Rancho Santa Fe Rd, San Marcos.

Everyone is welcome regardless of experience, so bring your dancing shoes and enjoy this friendly group!

### CHEER UP, GET WELL WISHES

If you know someone that needs cheering up call/text/email Diane Philips 760-419-1655 or spmm52a@cox.net.

Wishing Maureen Weeks and Ann Pate speedy recoveries!

## Sad News...

We are sad to announce the passing of longtime member, Johny Fleener. To honor her memory, there will be a memorial held at the Vista Elks Lodge on March 2, 2025, 12:30 - 3:30 PM.



Please plan to attend if you wish to offer your condolences.